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Matt Dunn to Participate in City Bar Panel on Cross-Border E-Discovery 
Issues
November 16, 2018

Partner Matt Dunn will be participating in a panel discussion on cross-border e-discovery issues at the New York City Bar Association on 
Wednesday, November 28th. The discussion will cover the following topics: the scope of international discovery obligation, foreign privacy 
laws/blocking statues, traditional approaches to resolving conflict of laws, and compliance workflows/technologies.

Click here for more information, and to register.
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